
Updates 
 

55 Plus Fellowship Gathering  

Thursday, March 24 @ 10:00 AM in the Rainbow Chapel 
 

Join us for a time of fellowship as we enjoy special music and a 
devotional by Pastor Don Howard. Following our time together at the 
church, we will meet at Braxtons Restaurant for lunch.    

 

Eastwood Open Doors  
 Saturday, April 2, from 6:30-8:30 PM 

 

Join us for Music, Testimonies, and a Snack Social. There will be FREE 
childcare for infants and children up to six years of age. Call the church 
office (519-633-4131) to register.  

 

Ukraine Refugee Crisis Update 
 

According to the UNHCR, as of March 8, 2022, 1.4 million refugees have 
come to Poland from Ukraine. Our Fellowship International missionaries, 
Pierre & Hanna Jutras and Ben & Krista Taylor, along with their church 
partners have been able to set up two emergency shelters at churches 
in the towns of Hrubieszów and Zamosc in Poland near the border with 
Ukraine. 

 

Each church is providing fresh food, a warm place to rest, and travel 
assistance to 30+ refugees each day. Travel assistance includes pickup 
from the border, a drop-off in Warsaw, and bus/train tickets to Berlin. 
The church in Hrubieszów is also running a canteen at the train station 
providing food for 500+ refugees a day. 

 

Funds received for the Ukraine Refugee Crisis appeal will be used by 
Fellowship International team members and FAIR partners in Poland as 
they seek to provide for the needs of refugees who have fled their 
homes. 

 

Would you prayerfully consider how the Lord is calling you to respond? 

 

To donate, go to www.fellowship.ca and follow the links or send a 
cheque to the following address:  

 

Fellowship National Ministry Centre 
Project #3416 
P.O. Box 457 

Guelph, ON N1H 6K9 

this Week 

 

Sunday, March 20 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 
Membership Class Part Two 4:00 PM  

 

Tuesday, March 22 
Women of Power 9:30 AM 

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM 
Women’s Bible Study 7:00-8:30 PM 

 

Wednesday, March 23  
Moms & Munchkins 9:00-11:00 AM  

 

Thursday, March 24 
55 Plus 10:00 AM 

Eastwood Youth 7:00-8:30 PM 
 

Sunday, March 27 
Worship Service 10:30 AM 

 

Pastoral Search Congregational Survey 

 

We, as a congregation, will once again be making one of the most 
important decisions for this church. Pastor Dave and the Pastoral 
Search Team have been working diligently to create a profile for our 
next Lead Pastor. They have compiled the most important attributes 
and requirements we might be looking for into a survey. Please be sure 
to complete this survey. If you do not have access to the link via the e-
News please pick up a hard copy at the Welcome Desk. After you have 
completed the survey, please drop it into the Board of Elders’ 
Communication Box in the foyer.   
 

Eastwood Housing Board Volunteer Opportunity 

 

The Board of Directors of Eastwood Housing Corporation is looking for 
Eastwood members to serve on the Housing Board. If you have a 
passion for this ministry and a desire to serve, contact Judy Climenhage 
at jobs@eastwoodhousing.ca for more information. 
 

Qualifications:  
Member of Eastwood Baptist Church 
Experience in finances, administration, previous board experience, 
government programs are an asset.  


